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Please accept this as a further submission.

I understand that a subsidiary of RSP has agreed to purchase the entire Manston site. I expect that this will have been paid for out of the funds that RSP claims to have available for the CPO compensation, noise mitigation expenses and other items. On the basis that RSP will have seriously depleted these funds having no doubt paid in excess of the
£7.5m budgeted for, SHP has previously said RSP offered in excess of £20m, I assume the examiners will be making serious enquiries to ascertain whether there remain enough funds to provide for noise mitigation etc which in any case were seriously under funded when assessed against the noise contours provided independently by the CAA.

Adem
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